
Wednesday, 
February 21st

10:00 –11:00 am
virtual and in-person

Hello! 

Thank you for your interest in our Energy Transition and Carbon 
Management Coffee Sessions, sponsored by the Payne Institute for Public 
Policy. These sessions will be available in person and virtually, to encourage 
as much participation as possible.  

These sessions provide an opportunity to share knowledge across 
academia, industry, and government and will ideally foster meaningful 
conversation, learning, and opportunities to network.  A presentation by 
volunteers including students, professors, industry professionals and 
government representatives on energy transition topics, will be followed by 
informal discussion and questions. 

These meetings will be Wednesdays at 10:00am in the CoorsTek building, 
room 370. 

Please contact Anna Littlefield, annalittlefield@mines.edu with any 
questions, and let us know if you would be interested in volunteering to 
give a short talk at a future coffee hour. 

Looking forward to some great conversation this semester!
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